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To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Oil / Investigation costs 

Paul:

I know that you are in DC for the NTSB hearings and are completely wrapped up in that; however, we 
are getting questions about how much we would need to set aside to reimburse the CPUC for its costs 
associated with the new Oil. At the very least that would include the costs incurred by the CPUC in 
conjunction with its investigation of the San Bruno explosion including consultant costs. If we could get 
that for at least what would be due in 2011 that would be great.

And if we could also get the 2011 estimate for the IRP costs beyond the initial $500k that would be 
helpful.

Thanks.

Bill
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